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Dear Parents/Carers 

As we head into the last few days of term, I am reflecting on all we have achieved over the last few months. It seems like only 

yesterday that I was welcoming you to the new school year at our meet the teacher evening. Since September, we have 

covered a lot of learning and the children have worked incredibly hard making super progress. 

Christmas Performances 
We have enjoyed wonderful Christmas performances again this year. The children were fantastic and really shared the 
Christmas spirit. Thank you to all our parents and families that came along to watch and support them.  
The collection that we held at the end of our carol service on Monday raised £146 for the Grace Trust. Thank you for such 
kind generosity.  
 
Christmas Party 
A reminder of our Christmas party for Year 2 to Year 6 – Monday 18th December 
On party day, children can come to school in party clothes if they wish. Please make sure that clothes are comfortable as the 
children will be taking part in lots of fun activities. Children can have a treat in their lunch box on party day if they wish. 
Children who have hot lunches can have their treat when they get back to class after their lunch in the hall. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
We are planning to hold our Christmas jumper day a little later than the national event. On 19th December, we are asking 
children to get into the festive spirit and come to school in a Christmas jumper or T-shirt. Donations of £1.00 will go to the 
HSA to continue to provide the resources and experiences they do for the children. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Mal Robson 

Headteacher 

Dates for the diary 

Date Event 
19th December Christmas Jumper Day – raising funds for HSA 

19th December End of Autumn Term 

4th January 2024 Spring Term starts 
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